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Dimensions

Cabinet Width: 23-7/8 in

Depth Closed Excluding Handles: 23-7/8 in

Height To Top Of Cabinet: 35.0 in

Controls

Ice Maker On/Off: No

Control Lockout: Yes

Cooling On/Off: Yes

Number of Temperature Controlled Zones: 2

Door Ajar/Open Alarm: Yes

Sabbath Mode: Yes

Location of Controls: Interior

Design Type

Design Expression: RISE™

Electrical

Volts: 115

Signature Features

Technical Specifications

Details

Number of Racks: 0

Number of Shelves: 0

Number of Door Bins: 0

Certifications

ADA Compliant: No

Energy Star® Qualified: No

EndecaProps

ProductOutletCategories: Refrigerators

GDS

GPC Code: 10003695

UDEX: 1101290375

Configuration and Overview

Installation Option: Built-In

Filter Details

Water Filter Indicator/Reset: Yes

Appearance

Handle Material: Metal

Handle Location: Horizontal

Door Style: Flat

Reversible Door: No

Cabinet Finish: Smooth

Window: No

Details

Interior Light: LED

STEALTH FLUSH DESIGN

Create an unbroken silhouette. 
Discreet " reveals envelop every 
side, without exposed hinges or 
trim pieces.

8 TEMPERATURE PRESETS

Chilled charcuterie. Liquid 
libations. Four temperature 
presets in each drawer (Produce, 
Assorted, Beverage and Meat) 
allow you to set each 
temperature zone according to 
your desires.

CRESCENT ICE

Slow melt, reduced fizz. Adorn 
your next cocktail with our 
crescent-shaped, crystalline ice.

DARING OBSIDIAN 
INTERIOR

Inspired by volcanic glass, this 
dark finish erupts with 
reflective, high-contrast style. 
Let the object of your desire 
emerge like vibrant art, begging 
to be consumed.

DRAWER DIVIDERS

Divide and conquer. Add or 
remove barriers to organize each 
drawer as you see fit.

4.7 CU. FT. CAPACITY

Keep guilty pleasures close by. 
With 2.2 cu. ft. in the upper 
drawer and 2.5 cu. ft. in the 
lower drawer, there’s room for 
whatever you’re craving.

EMOTIVE CONTROLS

Hold sway over every zone. Let 
your light-guided touch coax out 
the flavors of beverages, spirits 
and tempting bites.

LED LIGHTING

LED lights instinctively come 
alive, chasing away shadows to 
reveal vivid details.

SMOOTH CLOSE 
DRAWERS

Smooth moves. Each fully-
extendable drawer opens and 
closes fluidly and quietly, even 
when fully loaded.
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